Tutors needed for Isenberg Elementary School’s
Gator Reading Club!

- a(! Join Isenberg in a community effort to provide enhanced
3% reading instruction to a wonderful group of third graders for the
2021-22 school year. This initiative is called the “Gator
Reading Club.”

Volunteers are asked to commit to at least forty-five minutes a
week with one child in a prescribed reading intervention session. (All
students in the club receive tutoring twice a week. If a volunteer can only
come one day per week, another volunteer will work with the same child on
the second day.)

Tutoring sessions will take place on any weekday (Monday through Friday)
the volunteer chooses from 1:00-1:45pm. Tutoring at Isenberg will begin
after October 18th.

Interested volunteers contact the Rowan Literacy Council (RLC) at
704-216-8266 or youthprogram@rcliteracy.org. The RLC will train volunteers
on reading instruction procedures and walk volunteers through the process
of becoming a school volunteer.

If you have more questions about Isenberg, please contact Isenberg’s
Communities in Schools Coordinator Bonnie Harrell at 704-639-3009 x
358274 or email at Bonnie.Harrell@rss.k12.nc.us.

Isenberg’s Media Specialist, Karen Puckett, a member of St. John’s, also
works with the Gator Reading Club. She can be contacted at
704-798-6834 or email karen.puckett@rss.k12.nc.us.
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